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Weekly News – 27th September 2019   
 

Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had another busy week in Year 1. Foxglove class had 
their Forest Fun session on Thursday and thoroughly enjoyed 
being outside and creating mud faces. Cornflower Class are 
having their session next Thursday (a letter has been sent to 
Cornflower Class parents via parent pay).   

Maths 
This week we have been comparing objects and numbers using 
‘less than’, ‘greater than’ and ‘equal to’. The children were 
introduced to the new inequality signs and have practically 
shown their understanding. 

 

 
                        Less than            Greater than          Equal to  

English 
We have started our new book this week ‘Funnybones Mystery Tour’ 
by Janet and Allan Ahlberg. The children have all created a story map 
of the mystery tour the skeletons went on. We have also introduced the 
children to adjectives and they have had a go at extending their 
sentences by including them.  

Talking Point: Can you remember what an adjective is? Can you use 
any in a sentence? 

Art In art this week the children have created a skeleton using art 
straws, they were careful to ensure their skeletons had two arms, two 
legs, hips, spine and skull! We were so impressed with what the 
children produced.  

Phonics ch, sh, th, ng 
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Notices 

Please return the flu consent form if you haven’t already.  
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